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Stephen Bishop

From: admin@nrpsi.org.uk
Sent: 31 March 2014 15:35
To: stephen@nrpsi.org.uk
Subject: NRPSI Newsletter (March 2014)

Please find time to read the newly published March 2014 edition of the NRPSI Newsletter on our website. 
This month’s Newsletter provides an update on the work being carried out by Matrix on the Independent 
Quality Assessment, reports on NRPSI meetings in Scotland and NRPSI appearances in the media, and an 
announcement of a change in NRPSI policy on reporting the outcomes of complaints. 
 
If you haven’t visited the newly-titled NRPSI News section of the website recently, you might want to look 
at the recent correspondence from NRPSI published in the Belfast Telegraph and in the Law Society 
Gazette. 
 
With the launch of the new NRPSI website and database, Registrants are reminded that they can decide to 
show more details of their record by logging in to their Interpreter’s Room (start by clicking on the red 
‘Login to your Account’ button that appears on every page). If you do select this option, ‘Show more 
details’ will appear in orange when your record appears in the search results list. 
 
Registrants can now use a new feature which enables them to link directly to their own record on the 
Register with a unique URL. You may find this a useful link to include on your cv, add as part of your email 
signature or add to your record on another database. The required URL follows the following standard 
pattern: 
 
http://www.nrpsi.org.uk/interpreters/ [your firstname]-[your surname]-[your registration number].html 
 
For example, for the fictitious interpreter John Doe with Registration No. 99999, his unique URL would be:
 
http://www.nrpsi.org.uk/interpreters/john-doe-99999.html 
 
Note that there is a small number of Registrants who have two records due to the constraints of the previous 
NRPSI database. We will now be writing to those Registrants affected as we can now maintain their 
complete record under one registration number. We suggest that if you currently have two records you wait 
before using this feature until we have contacted you. 
 
We will be carrying out a request for feedback from all Registrants on the new website, but if you have any 
immediate comments or feedback please email us on feedback@nrpsi.org.uk. 
 
 
Finally, a reminder that if you wish to take part in discussions about ethics in public service interpreting you 
can join the NRPSI LinkedIn Group devoted to the Code of Conduct, and you can also follow NRPSI on our 
LinkedIn Company Page. 
 
With best wishes, 
  
 
NRPSI Team 

General number     020 3206 1400 

Fax for all areas       020 3206 1401 


